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Patti Harding is protected from the rain but not the bugs 
while lugging a piece of roofing material up to the Logan 
Brook campsite.  The old Logan Brook privy had gone “code 
brown” and so the new replacement privy was opened early 
to hiker use ‘al fresco’.  This roof section will afford some 
privacy — so the term ‘privy’ will now be appropriate.

Photo: Tony Barrett

ATC Stewardship Council member Tom Mullin attended the April 22 Maine Land Trust Conference in 
Topsham.  Tom, who is a member of the Maine2017 Steering Committee, used his Unity College exhibit 
to also spread the word about the August 4-11 Conference at Colby College. Photo: Tony Barrett
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is the newsletter of the Maine Appalachian Trail Club. Opinions ex-
pressed herein do not necessarily reflect the views of MATC, its mem-
bers, officers, or directors. The Mainetainer is published four times a year. 
Our mission as a club is to construct, maintain, and protect the section 
of the Appalachian Trail extending from Katahdin to Route 26 in Grafton 
Notch, and those side trails, campsites, and shelters accepted for mainte-
nance by the club. We seek to make accessible for hiking the wild region 
of Maine through which the trail passes. The Mainetainer welcomes 
letters, feedback, and information from members and friends of the trail.

Send your comments, photos, and information to:
Jason Phelps 

44 N Shore Rd., Gray, ME 04039 
maineman12345@gmail.com

MATC relies on YOU!
The support of members and donors helps to maintain

267 miles of the Appalachian Trail in Maine.

Membership

r Individual $15       r Family $20       r Organization $25

Annual Contribution / Suggested Giving Levels

	 r $10,000+ Katahdin 	 r $500 Crocker

	 r $5,000 Bigelow 	 r $250 Baldpate

	 r $2,500 Saddleback 	 r $100 Old Blue

	 r $1,000 Whitecap 	 r $50

$ _____other

Name_ _____________________________________________
(as it will appear in the MAINEtainer)

Address_____________________________________________

Town_ __________________________  _State ____ ZIP _________

(optional) Telephone _____________________________________

(optional) E-mail_ ______________________________________	
Family member names for membership cards:

__________________________________________________
Check activities of special interest:
r Trail maintenance      r Committee work      r Other:________________

Make check payable to MATC - Clip and mail form to:

Maine Appalachian Trail Club
Elsa J. Sanborn, Treasurer

P. O. Box 8087
Bangor, ME 04402-8087

PRESIDENT:
Lester Kenway 
207.947.2723 (h), 207.745.8826 (c) 
trailser@twc.com

VICE PRESIDENT:
Tom Gorrill 
207.372.8806 (h) 207.415.5901 (w) 
woodencanoeboy@gmail.com 

SECRETARY:
Janice Clain 
207.884.8237(h) 
jclain@midmaine.com

TREASURER:
Elsa Sanborn 
207.947.2723 (h),  207.947.8339 (w) 
treasurer@matc.org

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY:
Doug Dolan 
207.727.6932 (h),  207.761.6038 (w) 
207.209.4377 (c) 
info@matc.org 
bikenguy@securespeed.us

OVERSEER OF LANDS:
David B. Field 
207.862.3674 (h),  207.852.7644 (c) 
meeser3@roadrunner.com

A.T. CONSERVANCY:
Claire Polfus 
ME Conservation Resources Manager 
Appalachian Trail Conservancy 
207.778.0700 (voice & fax) 
Skype: claire.polfus  
cpolfus@appalachiantrail.org

CLUB COORDINATOR:
Holly Sheehan 
207.518.1779 (c) 
matc@gwi.net

OVERSEERS OF TRAIL
KATAHDIN DISTRICT:
Rick Ste. Croix 
207.621.1791 (h) 
ricknrachel@roadrunner.com 
WHITECAP DISTRICT:
Ron Dobra 
207.695.3959 (h) ghsron@gmail.com
KENNEBEC DISTRICT:
Craig Dickstein 
207.672.4983 (h) 
craig.donna@myfairpoint.net
BIGELOW DISTRICT:
Richard Fecteau 
207.778.0870 (h) 
rfecteau@midmaine.com
BALDPATE DISTRICT:
Mike Ewing 
207.841.8335 (c), 207.552.7362 (w) 
swango.mike@yahoo.com

DIRECTORS
Tony Barrett 
207.833.0939 (h) 
barretttony@comcast.net
Bill Brooke 
bill@mesoft.org
Tom Carr 
207.883.5982 (c) 
aeranth@gmail.org
Laura Flight 
207.215.5306 (c) 
campsite@matc.org
Bruce Grant 
207.564.3098(h),  207.343.0918(c) 
brucegme@gmail.com
Audrey Laffely 
207.522.4371 (c) 
alaffely05@alumni.unity.edu
Irene Syphers 
isyphers@gmail.com
Dick Welsh 
508.954.1235 (c) 
membership@matc.org

MATC EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Go Paperless!
   Printing costs are continuing to rise, and one great way 
you can help the club to maximize funds being committed 
to our mission, is to sign up for the digital version of the 
MAINEtainer. Once you sign up, you will receive an email 
with a link to open or download a full color PDF  file as 
each issue becomes available. The paper version will contin-
ue to be printed in black and white with grayscale photos 
and mailed out courtesy of the US Postal service.
   There are a number of ways that you can sign up to get the 
digital version; on the MAINEtainer page at matc.org click 
the blue OPT-OUT button; or send an email to Dick Welsh 
at membership@matc.org.
   Save a tree, save a trip to the mailbox, see all the club news 
in full living color, how many more reasons do you need to 
switch!  344 have switched…will you?



Jason C Phelps
Editor
44 N Shore Rd
Gray, ME 04039

Managing and maintaining 267 miles 
of the Appalachian Trail in Maine

‘Maine Calling’ radio show host, Jennifer Rooks poses with the MATC’s Tony Barrett and two embarking thru hikers; Dan Giguere (Manchester) and 
Danny Moody (Winthrop) in the Maine Public studio in Portland.  MATC’s Dave Field joined the show from Bangor to talk about the challenges of 
hiking the A.T. and the management issues facing the trail.


